
A Seminar was held on 6th January, 1970 at the Institute of 
Archaeology, London. 

The programme was as follows: 

Dr.P Mortensen (university of Aarhus) : The excavation of the 
Temple of Barbar on Bahrain (with slides). 

A summary of this paper has been published in 1970 p. 393. 

Dr. V Seton-Williams (university of London j : Egyptian contacts 
with Sinai and Arabia. 


